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Dear Customer,     

 

  

The Panama Canal Authority has announced new fees to 

protect the water environment and maintain services and 

reliability of the Canal passage. As a result of those fees 

being levied, Maersk will introduce a Panama Canal 

Surcharge (PCC) for ALL cargo transiting through the 

Canal*, effective April 1st, 2020.  
  
For more information, please click on Read More. 

 

  

 

 

Read More  

  

 
  

 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We 

look forward to continuing working with you in the future. 

In case of any questions, please contact your local 

customer service or sales representatives. 

 

Best regards,  

Maersk 
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